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NFTs: A New Target of Cybercrime
Co-Chair of Day Pitney's Cybersecurity and Data Protection practice William J. Roberts authored the article "NFTs: A New 
Target of Cybercrime," for the Hartford Business Journal. The article details three potential vulnerabilities of non-fungible 
tokens to cybercrime: private key security; fraudulent NFTs; and marketplace security.

Read the full article here.
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